Great Experience at 32st ESVS annual meeting in Valencia, Spain

First, I would like to thank the European Society for Vascular Surgery for kindly providing me the travel grant to attend the 32st ESVS annual meeting in Valencia, Spain and for the opportunity to present our team’s research at such a large European forum. It would not have been possible without your financial assistance and acceptance of our research abstract.
The meeting was very well organized. All the presentations were in time, full of updated results of treatment in the modern era. There were also a lot of interesting questions to discussion that gave to sessions a particular interest as this discussion of the shown and accumulated experience is the most important from my point of view.
I very much had liked the Bayer Industry Lunch Symposium: Rivaroxaban Vascular Dose: A Breakthrough in the Treatment of Symptomatic PAD, since lies in the sphere of my scientific interests. I very much had liked the reports devoted to gender distinctions on treatment an aneurysms of an aorta and in treatment of strokes Especially interesting existence of various sensitivity to aspirin at men and women seemed to me. I have been also delighted with the report the report of Alison Halliday devoted to the role of women in vascular surgery.
It was a great opportunity for me to be exposed to and learn about the newest technologies available in the world. I enjoyed the fast-track oral presentation session as it facilitated to listen to as many presentations as possible in a short time and obtain new information. The newly published guidelines helped me to understand what is new and compare   the guideline changes from the previous. 
The posters which were presented were very informative and well issued. I was nicely surprised that there were a lot of presentations from my country. It was also a great opportunity for social interaction with them. I presented our investigation of microcirculation in treatment the patients with deep vein thrombosis by oral anticoagulants.  I was able to meet many friends or colleagues from Asian and European countries. We discussed each topic and shared the knowledge. 
The Exhibit Hall exhibitors with products and services directly related to clinical and research works. It was very convenient to compare products, ask the experts questions on the spot, and see equipment in action. Moreover, I could see the latest new products and services on the market.
One important thing that ESVS annual meeting did was that it brought different personalities with a common passion, from around the world, to a single place. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The ESVS 2018 meeting offered me the wonderful opportunity to get the new knowledge and to exchange ideas with friends and colleagues, which will definitely be helpful in my future practice. It is needless to mention about the wonderful food, and nice party in Opera House in Valencia. I was impressed to saw and heard a fragment of the opera of “Turandot” which was shown to us. I was also enjoyed spending time with vascular surgeons from all over the Europe discussing about vascular disease. 
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